

1st London Colney Scout Group

St Albans, Hertfordshire

Please reply to:

129, Shenley Road, London Colney, Herts.

17th June 1985

Mr. H.C. Gibbons, Clerk to the Council, London Colney Parish Council, 40, Caledon Road, London Colney, Herts.

Dear Mr. Gibbons,

I would like to thank you on behalf of the 1st London Colney Scout Group, for the Parish Council's generous grant towards our funds of £200.

As I said in my earlier letter to the Council, this year we are concentrating our efforts on raising money for a replacement mini-bus and the Parish grant will be a big help in this project.

Yours sincerely,

W.J. Rayden, Chairman of Executive Comm.